
 

 

 

8/15/2018 

To Whom It May Concern, 

With substantial regret, we must inform you that the court in the Presidio Lawsuit has issued an 

injunction precluding ATC from making, using, selling, or offering to sell 550 capacitors in the United 

States after August 16. 2018.  

ATC has exercised all avenues to settle this dispute directly with Presidio and through the courts at 

considerable expense. In the interest of continuity and assurance of supply for our customers, attempts 

to negotiate reasonable licensing terms with Presidio were made, but not successful.  

Unfortunately, as we continue to contest the validity of the patent cited in the injunction, it is unclear 

when this matter will be finally resolved.   

The injunction does not prohibit the sale of other ATC products.  We look forward to working with you 

during this difficult time and we will work to ship you what you need to keep your operations going. 

 Regards, 

Steve Rabe 

ATC VP Sales 

 


